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Goodbye Year 6

]

This morning we said a sad farewell to our Year 6 Class of 2024. Thank you to all the parents that came along
this morning to celebrate the children’s time at Sandfield. We wish them all the very, very best for their
future in Secondary school and we are proud of the achievements of each and every one of the children.

Guildford Library Summer Reading Challenge

The Summer Reading Challenge is back! To ensure children continue their reading journey over the summer
holidays, The Reading Agency has designed this amazing Challenge. Created in partnership with the charity
Create, and delivered by libraries, the theme this year is 'Marvellous Makers'. A celebration of the Creative
Arts, children will be inspired to express themselves in creative ways, tap into a world of imagination and
storytelling and of course to read!

All children aged 4 to 11 can now sign up for the challenge at their local Surrey library for free. The aim of the
challenge is to keep children reading over the summer holidays when there can sometimes be a 'reading dip'.
Children can set their own goals, but to complete the challenge they will need to read 6 books before
Saturday 14 September.

Younger children can join in with the Mini Challenge, aimed at anyone 3 years and younger. Children will need
to be a member of the library to participate, but joining the library is free and can be done at their local Surrey
library.

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

https://www.visitsurrey.com/things-to-do/attractions/family-friendly/

Explore this website to find out what's going on in Guildford. There are lots of free activities at the Guildford
Library, Guildford Museum and Dapdune Wharf.

Message from our Trust - Please follow this link to see the end of year message from our Trust:
https://heyzine.com/flip-book/3a841dc66d.html

Upcoming Important Dates

Monday 02/09/2024 — INSET Day, school is closed to all pupils

Tuesday 03/09/2024 - INSET Day, school is closed to all pupils
Wednesday 04/09/2024 — School begins for all children in Year 1 to Year 6

Have an amazing Summer and see you all in September
Mrs Collins and the Sandfield staff
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